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June 1, 2009 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re:   EB-2008-0235 London Hydro Inc. – 2009 Electricity Distribution Rate Application 

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada ("CCC"). 

We are in receipt of Mr. Buonaguro's letter of June 2, 2009, in which he provides the comments 
of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition.   

The CCC agrees that no oral hearing is required in the matter and that written submissions 
should be sufficient for the Board to make its decision.   

We submit that London should be required to file its Argument-in-Chief first, followed by 
submissions of the intervenors. 

 
Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

Robert B. Warren 
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